From: BMSDC Precepts

Subject: Drinkstone Parish Precept 2023/24

Date: 11 January 2023 09:34:13

Dear Parish Clerk,

I am writing to confirm receipt of Drinkstone Parish Council's Precept Upon the Charging Authority with a precept for 2023/24 of £10,042.

This will be paid to the Parish in two instalments, 50% in April 2023 and 50% in September 2023.

This precept gives the Parish a Council Tax Band D amount of £35.64. This is an increase of 10.82% on 2022/23. These are the amounts that will be shown on the Council Tax Bill.

Please thoroughly check the information contained in this email and advise me of any discrepancies as soon as possible.

If you have any further queries do not hesitate to contact me or florina.ivan@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk

Kind regards,

Jacqui Richmond Finance Business Partner

Babergh & Mid Suffolk District Councils Working Together

Endeavour House: 01473 296302

Jacqui.richmond@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk

www.midsuffolk.gov.uk www.babergh.gov.uk









Your award-winning councils - working hard to keep services running safely and to support our districts' recovery. Find out all the latest news on our website.

Emails sent to and from this organisation will be monitored in accordance with the law to ensure compliance with policies and to minimize any security risks. The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this email that do not relate to the official business of Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council.

Babergh District Council and Mid Suffolk District Council (BMSDC) will be Data Controllers of the information you are providing. As required by the Data Protection Act 2018 the information will be kept safe, secure, processed and only shared for those purposes or where it is allowed by law. In some circumstances however we may need to disclose your personal

details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have requested, or fulfil a request for information. Any information about you that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party, in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018 and used only to provide the services or information you have requested.

For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our website.